## Pilon, Janet

Subiect:	Tayor
Subject:	Laxes

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Brooke Beney

Date: Fri, Mar 24, 2023 at 1:40 PM

Subject: Taxes

To: DiGiantomasso, Christine <christine.digiantomasso@hamilton.ca>, Spadafora, Mike <Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>

Hello,

A quick note to let you know that after losing a business during covid and dealing with inflation the last thing our family needs is a property tax increase of over 5% this year.

I hope council can find efficiencies that prevent such an increase. I love hamilton, I love our services (particularly recreation) but there must be wasteful spending somewhere that could minimize the burden on the home owner.

Thanks for considering this request,

**Brooke Beney**